
Sir Partick Mayhew MP 
Secretary of State 
Stormont Castle 
Belfast 

10th June 1996 

Dear Secretary of State 

You wrote to me on 4th June in my capacity as 
nominating representative. You made reference to 
allowances which the 'two Governments intend to 
pay to delegates ... ' 

Can you explain what you mean by this phrase? 
I see no provision in the Legislation for other than 
payments from the Exchequer to Delegates. 

Yours Sincerely 

David Trimble MP 
Leader, Ulster Unionist Party. 
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